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PAY PROGRESSION  PAYMENT FOR ALL EMPLOYEES 
 

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education is aware of its obligation to honor the 

pay progression for all the employees. There has been a delay due to budget cuts that 

affects the purpose of the Department. To this end the KwaZulu-Natal Department of 

Education with the assistance of the DG of DBE has engaged the National Treasury 

to accede to the Departments plea to process the payments before the end the month 

December 2022. 

 

The Department takes this opportunity to thank the all employees for their 

understanding in this regard. 

 

ENDS// 

Issued by the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education 
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